Covid-19 and Monthly Board Meetings

Monthly meetings were postponed for the months of March, April, and May of 2020 due to Covid-19. The next meeting of the board will take place on June 2, 2020 at 6 pm at the Arbuckle Golf Club.

While the County Board of Supervisors has opened up Colusa County without restrictions, the Cortina Community Service District will provide hand sanitizer and face masks to those wish to use them. Social distancing seating will also be made available.
